

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Center for Veterans Enterprise Washington DC 20420

SEP 3 0 2011

In Reply Refer To: OOVE

Mr. William Schreiner Schreiner Valuation Resources 8425 Woodfield Crossing Blvd. Suite 100 Indianapolis, IN 46240

Dear Mr. Schreiner:

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), Center for Veterans Enterprise (CVE), I am writing to inform you that your service-disabled Veteran-owned small business has been verified and added to the Veteran business database at www.VetBiz.gov.

Your business will be eligible to participate in Veterans First Contracting Program opportunities with VA. This verification is valid for up to one year from the date of this letter.

If you would like to purchase lapel pins for you or members of your staff, please contact the Veterans Canteen Service (VCS) at 866-256-0266. If you have questions about VA's VOSB Verification Program, please dial 202-618-3765.

Thank you for your service to our country and for continuing to serve America through small business ownership. It is our honor to support "Veterans in Business – *Still* Serving America!"

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Leney

Executive Director